
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Michael Fields <michael@scpma.com>

Date: 9/18/2016 9:57:22 PM
Subject: RE: SC Butane Specs We discussed

Happy to help. Let me know if anything else comes up where we can help connect.
 
Richele
 
From: Michael Fields [mailto:michael@scpma.com] 

Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2016 9:57 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: SC Butane Specs We discussed
 
That is awesome. Thank you so much!


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 18, 2016, at 9:54 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Michael,
 
The Department of Agriculture is waiving the butane requirements. The Department will issue a press 
release in the morning with this wavier as it is their regulation.  I will forward to you for distribution to 
your membership.
 
Richele
 
From: Michael Fields [mailto:michael@scpma.com] 

Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2016 7:11 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: Re: SC Butane Specs We discussed
 
That would be great. Thanks. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 18, 2016, at 7:09 PM, Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

I am getting some more info – this may have been accomplished Friday by Department of 
Ag.  If so I will get copy to you for your membership.
 
Richele
 
From: Michael Fields [mailto:michael@scpma.com] 

Sent: Sunday, September 18, 2016 5:33 PM

To: Taylor, Richele

Subject: SC Butane Specs We discussed
 

Richele,
Below is some technical information to shed some light on 
this issue of butane levels I talked with you about. 
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 To refresh, during the winter months (starting in September) 
because of differing butane levels than North Carolina, those 
jobbers from South Carolina loading in Charlotte, (and other 
terminals that border the Carolinas) have our loading lanes 
reduced to one.  This results in frequent delays and bottlenecks 
that our drivers incur, which adds to the cost of the product as 
well as our ability to deliver the product efficiently and in a 
timely manner.  Wait times yesterday on the one lane was up 
to 90 minutes.  With the already tight supply issues, this 
problem is magnified for our jobbers pulling product out of 
NC.
I spoke with John Stokes at Ag about this earlier this year and 
they don’t really know why the different standards.  .
 My ask is that the Governor issue an EO suspending this 
now or we do an emergency regulation thru the Dept. of 
Ag to suspend and then we can fix it with the Ag 
Department later. 
 Here’s the technical info from one of our major oil 
companies:
North Carolina and South Carolina have different gasoline 
specifications which then impact butane blending.

·        North Carolina does not have a T v/l  spec;  
·        South Carolina adopted most recent Fuel 

Specification D4814 which does have  T v/L = 20 
specification. .

·        South Carolina has a maximum gasoline RVP that is 
1.5psi lower than North Carolina in December and 
January.

 T v/l = 20 spec is  a  “Vapor Lock Protection” spec. Vapor 
lock in modern cars are now less prevalent. This spec requires 
a minimum temperature at which the vapor to liquid ratio for 
gasoline is 20:1.

 This all leads to increased butane blending in North 
Carolina for the industry. Changing South Carolina 
gasoline specifications to match North Carolina gasoline 
specifications will make North Carolina terminals in 
different and will allow full access to all lanes.
Let me know if you need anything else.
Michael

 
 


